Tauriainen, Andrew@Waterboards

From: Grober, Les@Waterboards </O=MMS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=GROBER, LES@WATERBO70C00AFE-
C3A3-4DCB-8E6B-7COEEC93F2C874D>

Sent: Thursday, October 30, 2014 2:16 PM
To: Howard, Tom

Cc: O'Hagan, John@Waterboards
Subject: curtailment

DWR and USBR continue to be opposed to the lifting of curtailments in SIR; would prefer, and support lifting only from
Mokelumne north, or even settle for SIR at Vernalis north. They are concerned about backstopping demand on the SIR
and not meeting the TUCP SIR pulse. They also are still pushing for only a 48 hour release of curtailment to limit any
negative effects. | told them that at this time we are headed for a lifting on Sac and SIR from noon tomorrow for 72
hours but would continue to consider their comments, and evaluate the SIR hydrology (and expected rainfall

runoff). John was not on the call but we discussed; absent a change based on a reevaluation of expected SIR hydrology
we continue to propose the 72 lift for both Sac and SJR.
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